Head of School: Mrs C Williams Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Scutt



18 Raven Way Shrivenham Swindon SN6 8FX

office@shr.cambrianlt.org www.shrivenhamschool.co.uk 01793 782406

Tuesday 17th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of this year and we start to think about September, I would like to take this opportunity to remind all families of the importance of adhering to our school uniform policy. A consistent school uniform helps to foster a sense of identity, belonging, and pride in our school community.

We kindly ask that you review our school's uniform expectations to ensure your child is appropriately dressed each day. This includes uniform items, appropriate footwear, and any guidelines related to hair, jewellery, and accessories. The policy can be found on the website: https://primarysite-prodsorted.s3.amazonaws.com/shrivenham-cofe-primary-school/UploadedDocument/3728d429-68d2-4c4f-b798-

a16ab31876a9/uniform-policy-v1.3-shr.pdf

In September the school uniform will be:

School Uniform:

- Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan with or without the school logo
- White or blue polo shirt this is the same colour blue as the jumper not pale blue
- Grey trousers / shorts / dress / skirts / culottes
- Blue and white gingham dress for (late spring/summer)
- Plain white / black / grey socks
- Black shoes
- Shrivenham blue fleece only to be worn outside this is not as a replacement for a jumper or cardigan

PE Kit:

- Plain black or navy shorts/skorts/leggings
- White T-Shirt
- **Trainers**
- Logos should be small and minimal
- Optional school logo Navy Hoody
- Navy tracksuit (jogging bottoms and jumper)





Our uniform provider is now selling Shrivenham School Hoodies for PE - these are Navy blue and are only permitted to wear on PE days unless otherwise instructed.

https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/shrivenham_primary___shrivenham

We appreciate your continued support in helping us maintain high standards and a positive learning environment for all students. If you are experiencing any difficulties in sourcing uniform items, please do contact the school office. We are here to support you.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm regards, Mrs Williams

Head of School